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Thursday 22nd September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
This year we will be holding a MacMillan Coffee Morning on Friday 30th September 2022.  We 
would like to invite you to join us for refreshments and cake with your child in the main hall for a 
minimum contribution of £1.50 per person.   The hall will be open from 9am until 10:15am.   
 
If you are unable to attend, your child will still have the opportunity to have a drink and piece of cake 
with a member of staff and their friends.   
 
We would welcome any donations of cakes to support this cause.  If you are able to donate a cake 
please drop it off at the school office on Thursday 29th September.  Cakes can be shop bought or 
homemade but please remember that there should be no nuts due to allergies.  Please could 
homemade cakes have a list of ingredients accompanying them. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support, I am sure you will agree that it is for a worthy cause! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Michelle Norbury 
Headteacher 
 


